
1 

Proceanic Endowed Engineering Scholarship 

Established in 2020 by Proceanic Ltd 

Howdy! 

For many reasons, Proceanic and its CEO, Mark 

Waller, are pleased to be able to provide an endowed 

scholarship to Engineering Students at Texas A&M 

University, Galveston. 

Mr. Waller graduated with a Higher National 

Diploma in Marine Engineering and a 4th Engineers 

Certificate (Steam & Motor), from South Shields 

Marine & Technical College in the UK in the mid 

1980’s. He subsequently gained a Mechanical 

Engineering Bachelor’s Degree, through the Open 

University, but always considered South Shields to be his Alma Mater. 

The college (now known as South Tyneside College) bears an uncanny resemblance 

to A&M Galveston and provided Mr. Waller with a similar, well rounded engineering 

education, which has served him well over the last four decades. Mark became a Texas 

Transplant in 1992, and since then, the Galveston Campus, it’s culture, curriculum and 

mission have always held a nostalgic draw for him. 

In 2019, approaching the 4th Quarter of a long and rewarding career in the 

Maritime/Offshore Industry and during which career he has often been the grateful 

beneficiary of guidance, support and mentoring from senior colleagues and 

employers, Mr. Waller was looking for a meaningful way to pay-it-forward to 

youngsters in the industry. 

Since its incorporation in Houston in 2002, Proceanic has hired many A&M 

Engineering Graduates (Galveston and Main Campus). Aggie Engineers have 

undoubtedly been instrumental in the success and growth of the company. It made 

sense, therefore, to direct Proceanic scholarships to a Maroon destination with a 

Maritime Focus! 

Proceanic provides Engineering, Project Management and Underwater Inspection 

Services to the Offshore and Maritime Industries and now has offices in Houston, 
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Singapore, Malaysia and Brazil, and has strong business presences in Nigeria, 

Indonesia, Mexico and other locations. 

The smaller size of the A&M Galveston Campus, the personal connection and the 

always-enthusiastic response of Students, Faculty and the Texas A&M Foundation 

made the endowment an easy choice for Proceanic scholarship contributions. 

We look forward to continuing our strong bond with TAMUG, supporting students in 

as many ways as we can, and having many more Aggies join our Proceanic Team. 

Gig Em! 

Mark Waller 




